Dear Partner

We are pleased to announce that our annual Staff Week - Blended Intensive Programme
(BIP) in the framework of Erasmus+ will be taking place this May 5 -9, 2025 at
Alexandroupolis, Greece.This event will offer a great opportunity to connect with

colleagues, engage in professional development, and enjoy a series of insightful activities

and workshops.

We will share the full schedule in a follow-up email soon.

Plese find below the registration link for your participation:

https://forms.gle/m6zqcV1nPgdX8YYs6

We hope you can join us.
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